
Cannabis Survey results 

 

The Village opened a community-wide cannabis survey on January 3, 2020.  Postcards directing 

residents to a link to an online Survey Monkey survey on the website were delivered via USPS to Tinley 

Park mailing addresses during the week of January 6. In addition, notice was given that hard copies of 

the survey were available to anyone who came in to the village hall to complete one. 

The objective of this survey was to give residents a voice. Survey Monkey was used as the vehicle to 

electronically collect this data.  This was not a scientific survey as the link was made widely available. 

The survey closed on January 25th. 

The question posed on the survey was: “Shall the Village of Tinley Park, in light of state legislation 

legalizing the possession, consumption and sale of recreational adult-use cannabis, allow the sale of 

recreational adult-use cannabis within its jurisdiction?”  Respondents were also asked whether or not 

they were residents and 97.35% or the respondents indicated that they were residents.  

The aggregate results of both the electronic (survey monkey) survey and the hard-copy surveys are: 

 

Responses: 4,869 

Yes: 2,509 - 51.53% 

No:  2,360 - 48.47% 

 

 

 

 

 


